

10 Colvin Avenue | Albany, NY 12206-1242 Phone: (518) 459-7911 | Fax: (518) 482-5285

1-800-444-6443 | 1-800-228-8201 Website: www.bianys.org | E-mail: info@bianys.org

THE VOICE OF BRAIN INJURY

June 17, 2014

Dear Ray,

On behalf of the Brain Injury Association of New York State, thank you for participating in the 32nd Annual Conference, "*Uniting as the Voice of Brain Injury*." This year's conference brought together more than 300 new and returning participants from across the state. Your presentation was well received by attendees. Thanks so much for taking time out of your schedule to share your information and insights.

We have had many requests for copies of workshop handouts. If you have an electronic of any materials you distributed, we would appreciate receiving a copy that we can post on the BIANYS website to be available for others. Please email them to me at javner@bianys.org.

Your support of the Association truly helps BIANYS to provide effective programs and access to services for individuals with brain injury and their families.

Thank you again for helping to make the 2014 Annual Conference such a great success. If you are not already a member, please consider becoming one today! We deeply appreciate your ongoing commitment to the Association, and look forward to working with you again soon

Sincerely,

Judith I. Avner, Esq.

Executive Director